ENVIRONMENT LEAD MEMBER BRIEFING


31st August, 2011

Meeting commenced: 11.00 a.m.

“                ended: 11.30 a.m.

PRESENT:
Councillor Ray Mashiter - in the Chair
Ben Dolan - Strategic Director, Environment and Community Safety

Mark Reeves - Deputy Director, Environment and Community Safety

Mike Relph - Senior Democratic Services Advisor

	
	ITEM
	ACTION

	43.
	APOLOGIES
Apologies for absence were submitted on behalf of Councillor Pat Ryan David Seager and Don Brown.

	

	44.
	MINUTES

	

	
	The minutes of the meeting held on 15th August, 2011, were approved as a correct record.


	

	45.
	IRWELL RIVER PARK, ROUTE ENHANCEMENT – ANACONDA STRETCH 
	

	
	(Previous Minute 40 – 15th August 2011) 
	

	
	
	

	
	It was reported that the removal of graffiti along the Anaconda Stretch of the Irwell River Park was ongoing.   
	

	
	
	

	46.
	NEIGHBOURHOODS SCRUTINY COMMITTEE 
	

	
	(Previous Minute 42 – 15th August 2011) 
	

	
	
	

	
	It was reported that David Seager would be attending the Neighbourhoods and Overview Scrutiny Committee on 19th September 2011 to provide a briefing in relation to the impact of recycling on local authorities as well as the management of waste and litter at unauthorised encampments. 
	

	
	
	

	47.
	ENVIRONMENT AND COMMUNITY SAFETY DIRECTORATE BUDGETS 
	

	
	
	

	
	The budgets in 2011/12 and 2012/13 in relation to the Environmental activities of the Environment and Community Safety Directorate were discussed. 
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	48.
	RECENT ACTIVITIES 
	

	
	
	

	
	Ben Dolan reported on the following activities of the Directorate which had occurred over the Bank Holiday weekend:-

· Removal of racist graffiti 

· Supply of replacement toilets to allow a festival event to proceed
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